
1995/2000

Later's

Summer Oil

Insecticide

Emulsifiable Spray

Controls Mites and Scale Insects on Fruit Trees 
and Ornamentals.

DOMESTIC

DANGER           POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 15853 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: 
Mineral Oil.............98%
Unsulphonated Residue.. 93%

Saybolt Universal Viscosity at 38 deg. C: 100 secs

NET CONTENTS:  250 mL

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way

Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Be sure that spray tank is clean.  Mix
Later's Summer Oil thoroughly with water before applying.  If the
mixture becomes milky white it indicates good emulsification.  Do
not use if it does not emulsify.  If the mixture does not
emulsify, add household detergent and mix until the oil
disappears and the solution becomes milky white.  Avoid
overspraying or double spraying.  Plants should be sprayed only
when in a vigorous condition.  Never use in the undiluted form as
this will injure the foliage.  Avoid spraying during or
immediately prior to hot weather (over 30 deg. C), hot dry winds,
rain or other unsuitable weather conditions.  Spray when pests
are present and as recommended below.

APPLE, PEAR, CHERRY, PEACH and PLUM - To control European red
mites, mix 13 mL of Later's Summer Oil with 1 L of water and
spray on the leaves.  Do not over spray.

Nu-Gro IP Inc
10 Craig Street
Brantford, ON  N3R 7J1

PMRAUSER
17-MAR-2004  Notification received of label changes.  See below for these changes.
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ORNAMENTALS and SHADE TREES such as holly, pyracantha, sycamore,
hawthorne, flowering peach, flowering cherry, maple, dogwood,
oak, privet and birch - To control scale insects and mite eggs,
mix 13 mL of Later's Summer Oil with 1 L of water and spray on
the plant.  Do not use on conifers and ferns such as blue spruce,
white pine, juniper and arborvitae, which are sensitive to oil
sprays.

LIMITATIONS:  Do not use on Japanese maple, beech, hickory,
walnut or butternut as they may be injured.  Do not apply to the
Red Delicious apple variety.  Do not apply to apple after the
green - tips are 1.3 cm long or to pear after the green-tip
stage.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid inhalation of
the spray mist.  Keep in original container during storage.
Dispose of empty container in household garbage.  Do not
contaminate food or feed.  Do not contaminate irrigation water,
streams, ponds, or water used by livestock or for domestic
purposes.  Fish and aquatic life may be killed by this product.
Do not spray when run-off is likely to occur.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call a doctor
immediately.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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